ATTACHMENT E

Nayeli Sanchez Luna

Subject: FW: Comment form Markus

From: Markus ceniceros <markusceniceros499@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2023 5:25 PM

To: Nayeli Sanchez Luna <nayeli.sanchez.luna@phoenix.gov>

Subject: Comment form Markus

Hey Nayeli,

This is Markus ceniceros. I will not be able to make the meeting tonight. I did want to leave a comment on the item that we will be voting on for proposed rezoning. Comment: first off I apologize for not being able to make this meeting as I am currently in a board meeting. I am a no vote, as our community deserves much more than more then a storage facility, we just approved one to be built down the street from here on 107th and lower Buckeye and already have one to the southwest corner of 99th and lower buckeye. I urge my colleagues to vote no.

Thank you! Markus

Get Outlook for iOS [aka.ms]

Racelle Escolar

From: rgutierrez <ragutierrez83@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 23, 2023 2:11 PM

To: Racelle Escolar

Subject: Storage Units planned for 99th and Lower Buckeye

Hello,

The reason for my email is to raise my concerns with a storage unit business in the works for the area behind Salad and Go and Discount Tires on the southwest side of 99th Ave and Lower buckeye.

This community needs more businesses like restaurants, grocery stores, crafts stores, etc. NOT STORAGE UNITS.

Storage units behind those homes are going to detrimental to their value.

I truly hope you all take this disaster into consideration. Thank you.

Raquel Proud Parent of A Soldier Staff Sgt. Gutierrez, Jr.

Racelle Escolar

From: Donald Rodriguez <dorodriguez82@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 23, 2023 7:23 PM

To: Racelle Escolar

Subject: About the storage on 99th ave

Good evening ma'am,

I am contacting you on behalf of the storage on 99th Ave and lower Buckeye. I don't understand why a storage needs to be built there.

It is a small lot it's right next to the neighborhood it will create, more lights that will effect the surrounding neighborhood at night.

It will the block the beautiful view of the surrounding landscape's.

The traffic will increase in an already heavily traffic area that is not able to handle the extra traffic. I live in the neighborhood that would be affected most from that project.

My wife and I moved out here for it is more quiet than in the city and beautiful views of national landscapes. So I would like to make It clear for anyone else I would not like the storage to be built in my neighborhood.

Respectfully Mr. Rodriguez

Sent from my iPhone

Racelle Escolar

From: patricia rodriguez <lovezpatty@hotmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 23, 2023 7:47 PM

To: Racelle Escolar **Subject:** 99 lowerbuckeye

Hello!

The reason for my email is to speak up and avoid a storage unit being build near our neighborhood not only will it look ugly it will block beautiful views in our backyard. We have many units near by for instant by Dennis on 99 another on 83 lowerbuckeye, we have many car washes when we have a water drought right or how about warehouse like we need many I prefer the farming fields! The traffic has gone out of control with the contruction. We were on the outskirts of the city and was the best place to live for my family and I now not so much. Arizona is not so much what Arizona was and i Can say it because I am born and raised.

Patricia R.